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Happy 50th Anniversary
Paul & Joyce Garness

God blessed you in the kindest way and kept you in His care.
He gave you something beautiful - Fifty years to share ...
May you recall with joy the special things you’ve done.
And lovingly reflect upon your memories, one by one.

With Love,

John, Julie & Mike

CELEBRATING DEDICATION

Three long time Bangor School District employees retired at

the end of the 2016-2017 school year. Larry Langrehr, bus driver,

retiring after 29 years, Mary Schmidt, Board Secretary/District

Office Assistant/Special Education Secretary, retiring after 21 years

and Bud Hansen, bus driver, retiring after 24 years.

BANGORSCHOOLDISTRICT

Bangor Pride – A small school building big futures

The following students each received a

$1000 Oktoberfest Scholarship

for academics and leadership

From Left to Right – Front Row

Joe Kruse, Festmaster 2016

Kristin Spencer - Aquinas

Jenna McNamara - Luther High

Alexa Hosch - Onalaska

From Left to Right - Back Row

Seth Swenson - Central

Zachery Ihle - West Salem

Alex Matz - Bangor

Jenna Dunnum - La Crescent

Recipients not pictured

Jack Hinton - Logan

Jenna Clements - Holmen

Oktoberfest Scholarship Recipients


